
 

 

 
 

 

May 23, 2017 

 
LASC WEBSITE FAMILY LAW CASE SUMMARY 

MAY BE UNAVAILABLE DUE TO SYSTEM UPGRADE 

 
Due to a major system upgrade scheduled for this weekend, the Family Law Case 

Summary feature found on the Los Angeles Superior Court’s website, www.lacourt.org, 

under Divisions/Family Law, may not be available from 5:00 a.m. Saturday, May 27, 

through 5:00 p.m. Monday, May 29, 2017.   We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 
No interruption of the other website services is anticipated. 
 

The Los Angeles Superior Court thanks you for your patience as we transition to a new 

case management system for family law. 
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